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ATTENTION THE TOWN OF HUMBOLDT BOARD IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO FORM A PARK AND 

REC COMMITTEE. THERE HAS BEEN DISCUSSION ABOUT PURCHASING OR GETTING DONATIONS FOR 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT AND THE BOARD IS LOOKING FOR A GROUP OF PEOPLE THAT WOULD BE 

WILLING TO SERVE ON THIS COMMITTEE. PLEASE CONTACT ONE OF THE BOARD MEMBERS OR 

ATTEND THE MONTHLY MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 3, 2013. 

**********************************************************************************

MEETING CHANGE: The monthly meeting for September has been changed to Tuesday, September 3, 

2013 due to the Labor Day Holiday. Please mark your calendars. 

**********************************************************************************

REMINDER: Brett Guilette is the Town's building inspector. All permits should still be initiated 

through Clete Cisler, the Zoning administrator. He will then help you get in contact with Brett for 

building permits. Contact Clete at 920-465-0083. Remember, any new construction, additions to 

current buildings, decks, sheds, garages and ponds need a permit. 

**********************************************************************************

RECYCLING UPDATES: The Town has set up recycling of any household appliance that has a CORD 

with a local individual. His name is Phil Jonet. He lives in Pilsen and his address is E915 Hwy 29, 

Luxemburg. His phone number is 920-370-5926. Please contact him if you have refrigerators, TVs, 

computers, toasters, ect. There is a $3 charge for each appliance, and $1 for small miscellaneous 

items. He will pick up appliances for a $5 charge. It is not mandatory to utilize his services, but the 

Town does not accept TV's or electronic equipment like computers. 

Please remember if you are replacing or installing a new culvert, to contact a supervisor or the 

chairman to get approval and install the proper size. Also, if you live on a County Road, you MUST 

contact Brown County Highway department for their input and approval. 

********************************************************************************** 

If anyone wishes to receive the newsletter by email, send your email address to Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net. Also, if anyone is interested in renting the community center for an event 

contact Judy at 920-863-3370. The rental fee is $75. 


